
 

 

Florida Tech Faculty Senate 
April 4, 2017 

 
Minutes 

 
Senators Present: W. Arrasmith (DES), M. Baarmand (PSS), P. Bernhard (Sch. of 
Computing), J. Brenner (Chem. Eng./Biomed. Eng.), K. Burke (SAC), P. Converse 



 

 

Dr. Baloga responded that hard copies of appointment 





 

 

Sen. Brenner asked if the summer enrollment minimums of 16 for undergrad



 

 

 
Sen. van Woesik asked what the incentive would be for students to complete 
the evaluations. 
 
Mr. Donath indicated that it would be up to the instructor. 
 
Dr. Baloga recommended using classtime, when there is a captive audience, so 
students do not get all of the alerts. 
 
Sen. Arrasmith asked if survey completion could be built into grade reporting? 
 
Dr. Baloga responded that grades cannot be withheld for evaluations, but 
providing advance grade 



 

 

Dr. Bonhomme suggested gathering experience data from other universities 
that



 

 

es and deans can see the results for all faculty in their unit. The analytics can 
be set up so individual faculty can compare their individual results with those of 
other faculty.  
 
Sen. Brenner asked if summer term would be possible within the pilot window. 
 
Mr. Kledzik 



 

 

Mr. Donath responded that students



 

 

 
Sen. Baarmand replied that we usually do not have press and usually do not 
have a check to give. 
 
Sen. Perdigao recommended that someone



 

 

Pres. Sandall, chair of the ad hoc Tenure Exploration Committee, announced 
that 17 faculty members had expressed interest in serving on the committee so 
far. He will send a request to everyone who expressed interest to meet once be-
fore finals and then the committee will begin meeting regularly 


